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TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 

Thank you to all of our teachers and staff that have 

worked so hard this year to provide quality 

instruction.  Thank you also to our parents for your 

continued support this school year. 

 

A special shout out to Lindsey Robbins and her 

crew of volunteers for planning such an awesome 

week! 

Thank you to all those who donated to help make 

this special week happen.   

 

 
 

 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY KITS 

Good Shepherd Catholic School offers the Back-to-

School EduKit program as a convenient option for 

busy families to order school supplies for the 

2024/2025 year. EduKits are custom made with the 

supplies requested by our teachers. No extra 

EduKits will be available at the time of registration. 

Back-to-School EduKits are not mandatory. 

ORDER BY MAY 31!   
 

Your student’s order will be available for pick up at 

School Registration on July 26. 

 

A portion of your kit purchase directly contributes 

to our PTO and its sponsored activities. 

 

Click HERE to order 

 

 

INDIANA SUN BUCKS 

 

Indiana Sun Bucks is a new program to assist 

families that financially qualify, purchase food 

during the summer months.   

Please see the attached flyer for more details.  Feel 

free to reach out to Mary Barris at 

mbarris@evdio.org with any questions. 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH GROUP SUMMER  

KICKBALL & COOKOUTS 

All incoming 6th through 9th graders are invited to 

join other east side youth groups to play games and 

eat food on Wednesdays this summer at rotating 

parish locations of Good Shepherd, Holy Rosary, 

and St. John the Baptist.  See attached flyer for 

dates, times, locations, and the required waiver. 

 

 

HAPPY NURSE’S DAY  

TO OUR SCHOOL NURSE 

LIZ HARVEY!   

 

WE APPRECIATE ALL YOU DO FOR GSCS! 

 

CAFETERIA NEWS 

As the end of the year approaches, please be aware 

of your student’s lunch balances.  A few things to 

keep in mind: 

 

All negative balances MUST be paid by the end of 

the 23-24 school year.  Any returning students with 

a negative balance in August will not be eligible to 

pick up their registration packet until the balance is 

paid.  If you child is not returning next year and has 

a negative balance, further action will be taken by 

the parish office. 

 

Please contact Mary Barris at mbarris@evdio.org 

with any questions regarding your child’s lunch 

account.   

 

 

YEARBOOK PICTURES NEEDED 

Our yearbook is coming together, but we are in 

need of some pictures if you can help with any of 

these categories: 

 

1st Grade Solar Eclipse  

4th Grade Buddies 

5th Grade Ram Families 

6th Grade Daddy/ Daughter Dance 

7th Grade QU Wedding 

Catholic Schools Week 

 

Upload pictures here: 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1N1K6c03M-

I4ez5YqR3FyQlxZpA2bkwtEZ-0GVf1uUV0/edit 
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